
For the safety and privacy of all our young
swimmers, we kindly ask that you refrain from

taking photographs or videos in the swim centre
that include other people’s children.  We

request that you focus your camera solely on
your own family.

Under no circumstances are cameras or mobile
phones to be used in the change rooms.

Let’s keep our community space safe and
enjoyable for everyone.

swim.lakemac.com.au

RESPECT PRIVACY


